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The Salt Lake Family Church celebrated Heavenly Parents’ Day on Saturday, January 28 with a short 
service and potluck lunch.  
 
Each family brought a guest, and Rev. Mike Stovall gave a message on the meaning of Heavenly Parent’s 
Day.  
 
A video about True Parent’s birthday was shown and gave an explanation of the work and life of True 
Parents.  
 
The church’s children’s choir performed “God Bless the USA”, and the string quartet presented two 
classical music pieces.  
 
A wonderful lunch followed with all enjoying the day and the beginning of a New Year. 
 
 


